
Phase II Storm Water Program 
            Fall 2019 

 

  Pesticide Clean Day  

 
 

 
Disposable products that will be accepted: known and unidentifiable pesticides, insecticides, 
fungicides, herbicides, and rodenticides, as well as other products such as defoliants, adjuvants, and growth     
retardants.   

 

 

 

 

 

Disposable products that will NOT be accepted: explosives, compressed gas cylinders,    

petroleum products (motor oil), paints, tires, medical waste, radioactive materials,  dioxin precursors, or 
seeds.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration ends on November 11, 2019.  

The Russell County Extension Office has announced that an Agricultural Pesticide Clean Day 
has been planned for this area of Russell and Lee Counties on November 13, 2019. This    
cleanup is a joint effort between the Alabama Department of Agriculture and Industries and the 
Alabama Cooperative Extension System, to allow for harmful chemical containing products to be 
disposed of easily. You will not be charged for the disposal of these products. The maximum 
amount to be allowed per vehicle will not exceed 1,000 pounds. If you wish to participate you will 
need to complete a Pesticide Registration Form and return it to your local extension office on or 
before November 11, 2019. After your registration form is received, you will be contacted and         
provided all the collection details. It is important that the form, with inventory, is completely filled 
out and that accurate information is provided. If you have any questions please contact the     
Alabama Extension - Russell office at  (334) 298 - 6845.   


